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March 31st, 2023

To: Reverend Katie Styrt, Moderator for the Presbytery of Great Rivers
Reverend Elissa Bailey, Stated Clerk for the Presbytery of Great Rivers
Jean Wollenberg, Moderator for the Presbytery of Southeastern Illinois
Dr. Rebecca Blair, Stated Clerk for the Presbytery of Southeastern Illinois
Sara Dingman, Executive Synod of Lincoln Trail
Blake Wood, Stated Clerk for the Synod of Lincoln Trail

The Kemmerer Village Board of Directors approved in March 2023 that the following nominees as directors,
commencing September 11, 2023. The nominated directors shall be elected to the Board at the Annual Meeting of
the Corporation on Monday, May 8th, 2023, unless there are written objections on behalf of member Presbyteries
regarding nominees from the particular Presbytery. Objections must be received in this office prior to May 1,
2023.

Class 0f 2023

1st Term

Christian Choi, GR
Glen Berry, PSEI

Bob McNabb, PSEI
2nd Term

Brian Miller, At Large

Kemmerer Village will have a total of 16 Directors on the Board beginning September 2023.

Thank you for your assistance and for your continued interest in Kemmerer Village.

Sincerely,

Schiles Nagle, LCSW
Kemmerer Village, Inc.
Executive Director
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